
Principal Advisory Council 
 

 
 

October 20, 2023 
 

Members Present: Beth Lair, Amber Little, Kelly Whitaker, Donna Heetland, Julie Brauninger, David 
Jones, DA Flynn Broady, Cindy Teate, Ladebra Milton, Theron Allen  
 
Members Absent: Edie Perez, Skylar Scarborough  
 

• Introductions 

• All members introduced themselves to the group and explained their role at Compton Elementary.  
• Beth Lair explained the role of the Principal Advisory Committee and thanked all of the members for 

supporting Compton in this role.  
 

• Test Your Knowledge: CCSD 

• Beth Lair had the group play a game to share their knowledge of Compton and CCSD. DA Broady had 
the most correct answers in the group and was given a Compton drinking tumbler as a prize for 
winning.  
 

• School Improvement Goals 

• Beth Lair shared our school wide academic goals of Compton, including our Literacy, Math and Writing 
goals. There was discussion among the group about Compton’s new writing program we have 
implemented this school year. The staff shared very positive remarks about Write Score and how they 
are implementing it in their classrooms. Beth also discussed how teachers prioritize academic 
standards each day by applying the standards across all content subjects and applying them to real 
world situations. Our Boost block each day is time during the day where students are grouped together 
so that the teachers can address specific learning needs based on individual student needs on 
mastering the priority standards.  Beth shared our school focus of Arts Integration and how we are 



implementing it across all grade levels, with the goal of Arts Integration to increase student 
engagement.  
 

• Compton Cub Leadership Program (CCLP) 

• Beth also shared our Compton Cub Leadership Program (CCLP) and how we have implemented the 
program across all grade levels. The group shared they are impressed with the consistent language and 
the excited about the impact it will have on our school and community. At our next meeting Beth will 
share our CCLP videos with the PAC.  
 
 
Beth thanked the group for their attendance at the meeting and shared how much she appreciates 
their support and input.  
  

 

*Next Meeting Date – Friday, January 19, 2024 

 

Thank you for your service on  

Compton’s Principal Advisory Council! 

  


